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HELLO FROM MISS DINES
Welcome back to a new school
year. It has been an incredibly
busy start to this academic year!
The children have all settled into
the new classes and have been
working very hard.
September seems to have flown
by! But they do say, time goes
quickly when you’re having fun.
This academic year we have
been focussing on children’s
behaviour in school and the sorts
of behaviour we want and expect
here at Eyrescroft. All classes
now have a ‘jar’ and they are all
busy trying to earn pom-poms to
fill their jars. When the jars are
full, they earn a class treat. Well
done to Mrs Gregory’s class and
Mrs Rush’s class who have
already managed to fill their jars.
I will share some of the treats
they have had with you in my next
newsletter.

MACMILLAN BAKE SALE
Thank you to everyone who
donated, baked and bought cakes in
the bake Sale. We raised a fantastic
£218.33.

JEANS FOR GENES
Thank you to the children and
staff who took part and brought in
donations. We raised £120.00.

WHAT AN AMAZING START!
EYFS have had a fantastic half
term so far. They have settled in
and are enjoying their start to
school life.

Our topic this half term is 'Being
me in our wonderful world.' We
have enjoyed exploring school,
painting self portraits and talking
about who is in our family. We are
looking forward to continuing our
learning journey.

CHANGING WEATHER
Weather at this time of year can
be a bit unpredictable. One
minute it is raining, and then the
next, brilliant sunshine! Please
ensure
your child
comes to
school
with a
coat just
in case it
is raining
at break and lunch times and at
the end of the school day.

MEET MR DEARLOVE
I would like to welcome Mr Dearlove
back to the Eyrescroft team. He has
worked at Eyrescroft previously and
we are pleased to have him back.
He will be working in year 6 to allow
us to make smaller targeted groups
and then will be working closely with
Mrs Pantons class, particularly in the
afternoons.

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY
16th, 17th Oct - Parents’ evening
23rd until 27th Oct - Half Term
30th Oct - Professional Training
Day (school closed)
13th Nov - Odd sock day
(Anti-bullying week)
17th Nov - Children in Need day
7th Dec - Christmas Jumper Day
19th Dec - Last day of term


